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Members of the College Board of Education will be holding a subcommittee 
meeting* on Wednesday, January 5, 2022, at 11 a.m. via web conferencing to discuss 
the proposal of a College Board of Education diversity statement. No decisions will be 
made at this meeting.  

* This meeting is not open to the public. 


